Memo



To: U5-U9 Community & D-League Coaches

From: SYSI Office

Date: Thurs Oct 27

Re: Subs off the field

We have received reports from this past weekend that players had been sitting on the barriers separating the fields and along the wall of the field.

Due to safety issues, we ask that teams on the A & C fields share the player benches, and the teams on the B field use the penalty box for their subs.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the office at 306-975-3413 or at info@saskatoonyouthsoccer.ca.

Regards,

Saskatoon Youth Soccer Inc.